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Heads Up 
 
No Wise Owl 
assembly on Friday 
6 December 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thought of the 
Week :  
 
“Books make great 
gifts because they 
have the world 
inside them.” 

 

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in our 
school.      

 

We are Compassionate 

Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be 

compassionate and humble. 

1 Peter 3:8 

                                          

  
 

The whole school Christian worship value for this autumn half term is ‘Trust’. 

 

 

Break the Rules 

Thank you to everyone who took part today in our first ‘Break The Rules Day’ 

and helped to support our school.  The children looked fantastic and thoroughly 

enjoyed their unusual break-time snacks today!  Thank you for all the money 

raised so far, any further £1s for rules broken can still be paid on ParentPay.  We 

really appreciate all the support. 

 

 

 
 
Children in Need 

We raised a fantastic amount of £256.30 so a huge thank you to all those who 

about:blank


donated.  The children looked fabulous in their spotty clothes and Pudsey ears 

for the day.  The pot will remain open for any further donations.  Many thanks. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Thank you to those who have let us know that your child does not want the 

Christmas Dinner or would like a Vegetarian option ordering.  We will now be 

letting our wonderful cook know the final numbers so that she can start to 

prepare for this special occasion. 

 

Christingle making 

The children all enjoyed making their Christingles today and learning that the 

different parts of a Christingle have a special meaning. 

 
The orange represents the world. The red ribbon (or tape) symbolises the love and blood of Christ. The 

sweets and dried fruit represent all of God's creations. The lit candle represents Jesus's light in the 
world, bringing hope to people living in darkness. 

 

 
 

Little Owls Nativity 

A reminder that it is our Little Owls Nativity next Friday 6 December at 9.30 am.  

Parents/carers of Little Owls are welcome to attend.  You do not need a ticket for 

this performance. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO WISE OWL ASSEMBLY ON THIS DAY. 

 

KS1 & KS2 Christmas Performances 

Please note that we require all ticket requests for these performances in by 

Monday 2 December so that we can allocate the tickets next week.  An email was 

sent out this week with all details attached with times and days of each 

performance so please refer to that if you need to.   

    
Sportshall Athletics Event 

Eagle Owl children had a fun time at the indoor athletics events at Selby College. 

Their effort was superb and they showed encouragement and compassion 

towards each other. Well done Year 6! 

 

 



 
 

Annabelle said: It was really enjoyable and felt competitive but ‘fun competitve’. 

The people who hosted all of the school who took part were supportive and 

lovely. 

 

Isla said: I ran the six lap race and everyime I got near our class they all 

cheered me on!  We never gave up! 

 

 

New Musical percussion instruments: Glockenspiels  

The children are learning about musical texture, dynamics and pitch, based upon 

the orchestral piece entitiled, Coast – Fingals’s Cave by Mendelssohn.  The 

children have created dynamic musical scores and used new glockenspiels and 

other percussion instruments to practise and perform their pieces. Thankyou for 

your support in helping us to purchase a class set of amazing glockenspiels. 

 

 
 

Sophie said: I loved the different layers of music that we composed. Our 

composition sounded like a storm brewing. I could make the sound of the 

crashing and swaying of the waves by using the glockenspiel. 

 
Reminders: 

Village Celebrations 

Just a reminder that it is the Origins of Christingle and Hambleton Lights Night 

tomorrow, Saturday 30 November. All are welcome.  Please remember your 

Christingle which have been made today in school.  Please refer to the email that 

we sent out this week for times and more information. 

 

Immunisations 

Also a reminder that the Flu immunisations are taking place in our school on 

Wednesday 11 December. It is not too late to sign up if you have not already 

done so. 

 

Cold Weather 

Please can you ensure that your child comes into school every day with a warm coat; 

this is especially important with the cold conditions that are forecast throughout 

winter.  Also, please remember school fleeces and cardigans for indoor wear so that 

the children feel warm inside too. 

 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last two weeks:   

 
Friday 22 November Friday 29 November  

Little Owls:  Ben & Arthur Little Owls:  Cora & Martha 



 

Elf Owls:  Denny & Betty Elf Owls:  Oscar R & Kason 

Barn Owls:  Isabella & Dylan  Barn Owls:  Thomas & Jasmine  

Tawny Owls:  Romaine Tawny Owls:   Thomas & Jemima 

Hawk Owls:  Frankie Hawk Owls:  Alex 

Snowy Owls:  Oliver Snowy Owls:  Lily & Reggie   

Eagle Owls:   Sophie & Eva Eagle Owls: Evelyn & Matthew A 

 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of contact 

details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case we need to 

contact you in an emergency.  

 


